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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
The Staff of the Missouri Public Service  ) 
Commission,      ) 
       ) 
    Complainant,  ) 
       ) Case No.  WC-2022-0295 
I-70 Mobile City, Inc.    )          
d/b/a I-70 Mobile City Park    ) 
       ) 
    Respondent.  ) 
 

STAFF’S AMENDED AVAILABILITY FOR  
EVIDENTIARY HEARING 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through undersigned counsel, and states as follows regarding its available dates for 

an evidentiary hearing in the above-captioned matter: 

1. The evidentiary hearing in the above-captioned case was originally set for 

December 6 and December 8, 2023, beginning at 9:00 a.m. each day.  

2. On December 5, 2023, the Commission cancelled the hearing and directed 

the parties to file new dates for an evidentiary hearing. 

3. Staff anticipates two days will be needed for the hearing in this case.   

4. As of January 4, 2024, no hearing has been set in this matter.  

5. Counsel for Staff and Staff witnesses are available and can be present at 

an evidentiary hearing on the following dates:  

• February 1 through 9; 

• March 4 through 20; and  

• March 28 - 29.   
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WHEREFORE, Staff files the foregoing available dates for the Commission’s 

information and asks the Commission to set an evidentiary hearing in this matter for a 

two-day hearing as soon as practicable, and grant such other and further relief as the 

Commission considers just and reasonable in the circumstances.  

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ Carolyn H. Kerr  
Missouri Bar # 45718 
Senior Staff Counsel  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
573-751-5397 (Voice)  
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
Carolyn.kerr@psc.mo.gov   
 
Attorney for Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served by electronic 
mail, on this 4th day of January, 2024, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/ Carolyn H. Kerr 

mailto:Carolyn.kerr@psc.mo.gov

